Development Consents Issued — 3-9 December 2018
Development consent has been granted for the following applications:

DA-228/2018 33 Thompsons Lane, STROUD

(shed)

Reasons for Approval:

The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims and objectives
contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development
Control Plan 2014.

Community Consultation:

No submissions were received.

DA-92/2019 26 New Forster Road, SMITHS LAKE

(dwelling)

Reasons for Approval:

The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims and objectives
contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development
Control Plan 2014.

Community Consultation:

No submissions were received.

DA-139/2019 Lot 313 Angus Drive, FAILFORD

(dwelling)

Reasons for Approval:

The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims and objectives
contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development
Control Plan 2014.

Community Consultation:

No submissions were received.

DA-187/2019 46 Divide Street, FORSTER

(demolish balcony and construct new)

Reasons for Approval:

The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims and objectives
contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development
Control Plan 2014.

Community Consultation:

No submissions were received.

DA-202/2019 9 Mirreen Street, HAWKS NEST

(demolish shed and construct new)

Reasons for Approval:

The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims and objectives
contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development
Control Plan 2014.

Community Consultation:

No submissions were received.

DA-208/2019 14 Victoria Place, FORSTER

(shed and carport)

Reasons for Approval:

The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims and objectives
contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development
Control Plan 2014.

Community Consultation:

No submissions were received.



DA-250/2019 1591 Coomba Road, COOMBA BAY

(dwelling)

Reasons for Approval:

The development is considered appropriate and complies with the relevant aims and objectives
contained in the Great Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes Development
Control Plan 2014.

Community Consultation:

No submissions were received.

The above consents are available for inspection free of charge at Council’'s Customer Service
Centre during ordinary office hours.



